
Do Good! Be Kind!  

 
We will be starting our pro-

gram that will catch our 

students Doing Good and 

Being Kind!! We will prac-

tice skills that will help our 

students be proactive about 

Being Kind to themselves 

and to the people around 

them! During the month of 

October, we will be working 

on Keep Hand and Feet to 

self and using an inside voice 

inside the building as we 

enter and exit!! Winners will 

be drawn weekly for school 

wide prizes!!  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Miss Harrison 

Dear Parents, 
School safety is still our pri-
ority here at school this year 
as COVID continues to affect 
our students and staff. We 
will be continuing some of 
our practices of last year to 
ensure this safety. 
 
PCCR’s and Scheduling 
These will be held on Tues-
day, November 9th in the 
PM and all day on Wednes-
day, November 10th. A 
change to the schedule will 
be that Kindergarten 
through 2nd grade will have 
a FRIDAY schedule on Tues-
day the 9th . Both sessions 
of Kindergarten will be held 
using our Friday time sched-
ule!! There will no school for 
any student on Wednesday, 
November 10th . NO PRE-
SCHOOL will be held on 

Tuesday or Wednesday. 
We are asking that just par-
ents attend the conference 
with the teacher. Please 
leave students and their 
siblings home if possible. 
You are also welcome to 
meet with teacher via 
ZOOM or a phone call. We 
will continue to use the on-
line scheduling program we 
used last year. You will be 
sent a power announcement 
to remind you to find a time 
that is most convenient to 
you. If something comes up, 
you can easily go back in 
and change times!! 
Our Book Fair will also be 
held in the media center 
during those two days. We 
will send out book fair re-
minders with an on-line op-
tion for purchasing books. 

Principals Message 

                Parking lot Procedures  

Parking lot procedures 
Please look at the parking lot 

map attached to this newslet-

ter. Procedures for Drop off/

pick up zone are as follows: 
FRONT parking lot is ONLY 

for parents that are dropping 

off and picking up. No parent 

should exit their car. Please be 

aware of cars that are behind 

you when pulling out. PLEASE 

DRIVE OUT OF THE PARK-

ING LOT IN THE STRIPED 

AREA!!! This will facilitate a 

much easier exit and give the 

cars backing out plenty of space 

to do that. PLEASE DO 

NOT USE THE EXIT AS 

AN ENTRANCE!!! 
WEST parking lot is for stu-

dents whose parents want to 

escort your student into the 

building, Please enter from 

Lone Tree Road to 450 south 

to enter the parking lot. This 

will help the front parking lot 

traffic flow. 
Please be courteous to each 

other to help keep our stu-

dents safe as they enter and 

exit the school!!! 
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Bunny Business 
 
Substitute Recruitment 

Night @ DNES Library 

Tuesday, October 5 

 

Fire Day 

Tuesday, October 5 

 
Pennies for Patients 

Starts 

Monday, October 18 

 

End of First Term: 

Wednesday, October 20  

 

Picture Re-Take Day 

Wednesday, Oct 20 

 

Red Ribbon Week 
Wednesday, October 

20—Wear Red  

 
Thursday, October 21– 

School Spirit Shirt 

 

Friday, October 22 –  

Hat Day 

 

Halloween PVG  

Activities 

Friday, October 29 

 

Fall Break: 

Monday, October 25 

Tuesday, October 26 

Wednesday, October 27 

 
Preschool Tuition Due 

for 2nd Quarter 

Monday, November 8 

 

PCCR’S 
Wed, Nov.  9—half day
– Kindergarten will 

follow Friday schedule 
Thursday, November 

10 

 

Delta South Elementary 



     DSES is a peanut 

awareness school.  

Please DO NOT send  

peanut butter sand-

wiches or any peanut 

items in your student’s 

sack lunch.  Also, no 
birthday treats this 

year.  

 

Thank you. 
  

Wednesday, October 

20th marks the end of 

the first term.  Pre-

school tuition for the 

second term is due 

on or before Novem-

ber 8th.   We appreci-
ate your prompt atten-

tion to this matter.   

Thank you! 

 

 

We would also like to 

remind you to please 

send a note with your 

student when they 

have  a change of plan 

in their busing.  We 

receive quite a few 

daily phone calls that 

interrupt the teach-

er’s instruction time.   

We  would like to 

keep this to a mini-

mum.  Thank you. 

must be redeemed by 

Saturday, October 30th. 

     Students that read or 

are read to 400 minutes 

or more during the 

month of October will 

earn a certificate for a 

free donut from Jubi-

lee.     Don’t forget to 

turn in your September 

reading calendar to the 

     Congratulations to all 

of the students that met 

their goal and read or 

were read to for 400 

minutes or more during 

the month of September! 

These students will re-

ceive a certificate for a  

free swim pass from 

the West Millard 

Pool. The certificate 

office by Friday, October 

8th. 

     We would like to 

thank our sponsors for 

supporting our school 

and students! 

 

Thanks! 

Parent  Reminders           Preschool Tuition                    Notes                

Delta Area Chamber of Commerce Reading Program 

Library News                                        

child get excited about 
reading. Monthly incen-
tives will be given. Also a 
party at the end of 6 
months will be for the 
students who complete 
all 6 months on time and 
have earned 12 charms.  

 

Don’t forget to stop by 
our Scholastic Book Fair 
being held November 9 – 
10. You can help your 
child unlock the wide 
world of reading adven-
tures. Here is the link to 
order online 
https:www.scholastic.co
m/bf/
deltasouthelementary1  

Parents and students we 
are gearing up to start 
our Adventure Awaits 
Reading Bingo! A letter 
to explain this program 
should have come home 
with your student this 
week attached to the 
first BINGO card. This is a 
great optional reading 
program to help your 

School Spirit 
Day 

 
Thursday is 
our School 
Spirit day. 
Students 

wear your 
school  shirts 

on 
Thursday!!  
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“The more that 
you read, the 
more things you 
will know. The 
more that you 
learn, the more 
places you'll go.”    
Dr. Seuss 

 



     We are excited to once again 

be working with a group of par-

ents and educators to fulfill the 

Community Council duties.  Our 

School Community Council 

consists of 4 educators and 6 

parents.  Serving this year from 

the school are Miss Harrison 

and three other staff members.  

Our parent representatives are: 

Brian Huber, Stephanie Eliason, 

Shiloh Lewis, Megan Chappell, 

Kelsey Gardner, and Carlee 

Griffiths. 

     Members of the school com-

munity council  have several 

specific responsibilities.  They 

are responsible to determine 

how best to use the trust lands 

funds, to  develop a school im-

provement plan, literacy plan, 

child access routing plan, disci-

pline plan, and internet safety for 

students.  Members of the coun-

cil also represent the community 

in many other decisions and 

discussions pertaining to the 

education of our students. 

   Meetings will be held the last 

Monday of each month from 

3:15-4:15. 

     You can find the agenda and 

minutes under Board Docs — 

Delta South Community Council 

or on our school website under 

Land Trust and Community 

Council.     

to wear it all day. 
3. Please leave EXTRAS such 

as pitchforks, swords, 

wands, etc. at HOME.  

They are not appropriate 

to haul around all day. 
4. NO GUNS — real or pre-

tend — water or pellet 

— It is against the Safe 

Schools policy to bring 

these items on a school 

campus. 
5. PLEASE have your child 

wear something they can 

use the restroom in. 
6. HATS may be worn to 

school but MAY NOT be 

worn during class time or 

at lunch.  This includes 

 The Delta South 

Elementary PVG will be spon-

soring a Halloween carnival!! 

There will be NO  parade or 

classroom parties!! 

 

Costume Guidelines 
     Students will be wearing 

their costumes all day because 

of the carnival.  Please follow 

these guidelines to make it 

comfortable for your child to 

wear his/her costume all day. 
1. NO MASKS of any kind—

not even partial Zorro 

type ones. 
2. Avoid a lot of facial make-up 

— it itches and gets un-

comfortable if they have 

princess hats, witches 

hats, baseball hats, and 

anything else that sits on 

your head and can ob-

struct the view of some-

one behind you! 
7. If any part of the costume 

makes a noise, LEAVE IT 

HOME!  You can add it 

when they go trick or 

treating. 
8. A change of clothing may be 

brought to school for 

students to change into if 

they get tired of wearing 

their costume. 

 

We will have a “booful” 

time!!! 

                            Delta Community Council  

Halloween Carnival 

        No School            Red Ribbon Week           Art Exhibit 

DSES Red Ribbon Week will 

be held Wednesday, October 

20th, Thursday, October 21st, 

and Friday, October 22nd.  

Wednesday—Wear Red  

Thursday—School shirt 

Friday—Hat Day 

 

      

The ALL-STATE HIGH SCHOOL 
ART SHOW will be displayed the 

month of Nov. It honor the best 
high school artists in the state for 
their talent, creativity, and dedica-

tion. The purpose of the exhibition 
is to foster original visual art 
among Utah teenagers by provid-

ing a professional forum for stu-
dent artists. A panel of profession-
al artists and art admin carefully 
studied each of 1,093 entries from 

around the state to select the 
word of art featured in this exhibi-
tion. 341 students artwork was 

picked to represent this year.  

          There will be no 

school on Monday, 

October 25th, Tues-

day, October 26th, and 

October 27th.   This is 

our Fall Break.    Have 

a safe and enjoyable 

Fall Break! 

    

 

 
...I see 

the turning of a 
leaf 

dancing in an 
autumn sun, 
and brilliant 

shades of crimson 
glowing when a 

day is done... 
~Hazelmarie 

"Mattie" Elliott, 
"A Breath of 

Heaven"  
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Once in a young life-

time one should be 

allowed to have as 

much sweetness as 

one can possibly 

want and hold. 

~Judith Olney  


